
 

 

The Heights Primary School 

    Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 5 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is: Amazing Animals 

This week we will be:  

 

English This week we will be completing assessments in reading, spelling and 

grammar, punctuation and vocabulary.  The children will also be writing 

animal riddles and researching an animal to complete a non-chronological 

report. 

Mathematics The children will be completing a maths assessment this week.  We will 

also focus on adding and subtracting using practical resources. 

 

 

As it is assessment week we will be working through lots of different activities and 

also benchmarking the children in reading. 

 

It has been a short but busy half-term and we hope the children all have a lovely break 

next week and will then be ready for our final term in Year 1!  We have lots of fun 

things planned. 

 

We will send out spellings as usual and the children will be tested when they return on 

Tuesday 6th June. 

The Year 1 Team  


